
September 17, 2017 9:30 a.m.

Prelude

Worship through Music
“Joy In The Morning” Sleeth

Sanctuary Choir
Worship through Singing

“Victory In Jesus”                      426
“When We All Get To Heaven”        514

Worship through Music FBC Kids Care

Welcome

Worship through Singing
“Bless His Holy Name” 22

“God Is So Good”   23

Worship with Tithes and Offerings
   Offertory
   Doxology
   Offertory Prayer Kyle Loudermilk

Message Pastor
“Whatever Happened To The Waltons?”

Proverbs 22:6

Hymn of Invitation “Softly and Tenderly” 312

Benediction Kyle Loudermilk
Congregational Song “God Be with You”

Postlude

Sound Operator Today: Roey Price
Projector Operator Today: Robbie Wagner

Nursery and Toddlers Classes
Check in Area located down the hall from the Welcome Center.

Tot Church - age 3 -  Room FLC-107 (Family Life Center)

Preschool Worship - ages 4 - Kindergarten
Room FLC-103 (Family Life Center)

Worship KidStyle - Grades 1-6 Room FLC 205 (Family Life Center)

On behalf of my mother and our extended family I would like to thank all those
who ministered to us during the home going of my Mamaw, Margaret Scalf. 
My mother and I were touched by your prayers, cards, and spoken words of
encouragement.  The meal that was brought to the family was wonderful and 
a true act of Christlike service and love.  We are proud to be a part of this
church family.                                                                                   
With Thanks,                                          Adam Sells, Paulette Sells, and Family 
                                                            
______________________________________________________________
First Baptist Kids Care is enrolled in the Food City School Bucks Challenge
Program.  Your support by using the enclosed flyer to register your value card
with FBKC is so appreciated.  The PLU#40422 may be entered at the cash
register.  You may also register  online at foodcity.com/schoolbucks.  Last year
we earned $591.00 with your help by registering your card with FBKC.
______________________________________________________________
We will be taking a group of Senior Adults to the Senior Adult Hymn Sing at
The Cove Tuesday, December  12.  We only have 6 spaces left on a first come-
first serve basis.  If you wish to reserve tickets, see Linda in the office and pay
for the tickets.  They are $34.00 each. 
_____________________________________________________________
Cake auction and walk from the Fall Festival totaled $899.95.
_____________________________________________________________ 
The bud vase in the Sanctuary today is to honor Laura Alyse Houser, daughter
of Alesha and Troy Houser, born September 7, 2017 at Bristol Regional
Medical Center weighing 7 lbs. and measuring 19.5 inches in length.  Proud
grandparents are Teresa and Daryl Worley and great-grandmother is Wanda 
Carswell.  Also welcoming :Laura is big sister Alaina. 

Senior Adult Appreciation Banquet
“Yesteryear Memories”

All Seniors 60 years and older
Saturday, September 23, 2017

4:30 p.m. Time of Fellowship
5:00 p.m. Meal
6:00 p.m. Entertainment and Door Prizes

Please indicate if you are coming on your communication card today! 
Today is the final day to make a reservation.



Birthdays This Week

17 Becca Gifford Todt 21Jason Adams  22 Brenda Bivens
19 Angie Campbell 21 Steve Dolinger            22 Melissa Clark
19 Eli Sells 21 Lydia Henry 22 Martha Potts
20 Velma Glover             21 Adams Sells                23 John Carrier
_____________________________________________________________

September 2017 Stewardship Report

Monthly Budget Needs $43,903.00
Received toward Budget this Month $24,932.00

My Dollar for Ministry this Month $     195.00
Building Fund Receipts this Month                                                 $ 4,321.00

_____________________________________________________________
Offering for TBC Hurricane Disaster Relief Fund   $1,405.00

Going That Extra Mile This Week:

Nursery: 9:30 a.m. Chris and Shelley Martin
Jason and Angie Campbell

 Sunday School: Alison Horne
Wednesday         Lynn Hicks

Tot Church: Julie Loudermilk, Kristie Stafford
Preschool Worship: Carolyn Mize
Children’s Church                         Brian and Lisa Martin

Ushers: Doug Arwood, Steven Fraley, Richard Henry,
Chuck Necessary

Counters: Della Musick, Phyllis McCamy
New Members: Robynn Wingate
Office Monitor: David Sullivan
Helping Hands: JoAnn Steele, Margie Jennings

First Baptist Church
P.O. Box 587

Blountville, Tennessee 37617
423-323-8033

www.fbcbtn.com
Prayer Line 423-323-1640

Our email address is:   fbcbtn@embarqmail.com

      First Baptist Church

Welcome
        CLAY AUSTIN                           HAROL D HORNE                         ADAM SE LLS  
        Pastor                                            A ssociate Minister                            M inister of Students

JIMMY GARRETT         DAVID HALE          JANE SULLIVAN     JAN SEABOLT
Minister of Children           Interim Worship Leader       Pianist             Organist

         LINDA DAVENPORT                    TARYN FOX        MITZI PROFFITT
         Office Administrator                         Offi ce Assistant        Kids Care Director

OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK

September 17 - 23, 2017

Sunday: 9:30 am Morning Worship
10:45 am Sunday School  
4:30 pm Handbell Rehearsal

                            5:00 pm Joyful Noise Children’s Choir
6:00 pm Prayer Team    

                    6:00-7:30 pm      AWANA
                            6:30 pm Evening Worship

Monday:              6:30 pm       Faith Outreach

Wednesday: 6:30 pm First Kids
6:30 pm Youth Worship
6:30 pm Prayer & Bible Study
6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Saturday:
            10:00 am-12:00 pm     Beading Buddies Class/Fellowship Hall

4:30 pm Senior Adult Appreciation Banquet

YOKEFELLOW OF THE DAY: Mark Smith
ASSISTANT: Charlie Walters

MEDICAL RESPONSE: Jason Adams

Blountville, Tennessee


